
  This Week

We have had a wonderful week at school, and all the pupils have now 
settled well into their new classes.


Meet the Teacher Sessions 
A reminder about the “Meet the Teacher” sessions we have organised for 

next week. The purpose of these sessions is to give parents/guardians the 
opportunity to meet class teachers, ask questions, and receive information 
about classroom arrangements. Due to limited space and supervision, we 

kindly ask that only parents attend these sessions.


Welcome to Treganna – New Parents’ Gathering 
On Thursday, 18th September, the PTA will be hosting a social event for 

parents of Nursery and Reception pupils. The session will begin at 3:30 pm 
in the small hall. It aims to provide an opportunity for new parents to get to 
know one another over a cup of tea. A warm welcome is extended to both 

parents and children!


Term Overview 
Today, the term overviews for each year group have been sent home. 

These give you an outline of the inquiry themes the classes will be following 
this year. We have also included a link to a curriculum questionnaire so that 
you have the opportunity to contribute to the development of our school’s 

curriculum. We are very much looking forward to working with you this year 
to provide rich and meaningful learning experiences for all our pupils.
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Breakfast Club

The Breakfast Club has now restarted, and pupils are once again settling back 
into the routine.


We kindly request that any new pupils attending the club for the first time this 
year register at the school office.


A reminder also that pupils from Reception to Year 6 should enter through the 
gate, not via the school’s main entrance.


The gate opens at 8:10 am and closes promptly at 8:20 am. Please ensure that 
your child arrives on time, as the gate will not reopen after 8:20 a.m.


If your circumstances change during the year and you no longer wish to use 
the Breakfast Club, we kindly ask that you notify the school office.


Reading Teams Channel

At Ysgol Treganna, every child has their own Reading Channel/Reading Log on 
Teams.


During the week, when teachers listen to your child read, they record feedback and 
next steps in this Reading Channel.


We kindly ask parents to read and respond to these comments — either by giving a 
thumbs up or by replying in writing.


Reading is a priority for us here at Treganna, and we want to ensure that 
communication between home and school remains positive and constructive.


Staff will share more information about the Reading Channel during next week’s open 
evenings.


Thank you very much for your cooperation and support.
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Language Pattern


Next week’s language pattern

Mae gen i ……. (I have…)


Does gen i ddim….. ( I don’t have…)


Challenge

Yn ffodus, mae gen i... (Fortunately, I have…)


Yn anffodus, does gen i ddim.. (Unfortunately, I don’t have…)


Discussion topic of the week

                            Beth petai dim ceir?( What if there were no cars?)

Song of the week

Adwaith - Lan y môr


Idiom of the week

Yn wên o glust i glust.  (Smiling from ear to ear)

Bike Bus


The Ysgol Treganna Bike Bus will restart on Friday, 19th September. We warmly 
welcome new parents, and here is the link to join the Bike Bus WhatsApp group.
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